From:  Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel

Sent: 2/26/2014 1:54:13 PM

To: Walker, Cynthia (cynthia.walker@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:

Bec:

Subject: overgeneration

Cynthia,

| hope all is well. We still need to schedule that lunch.....my fault for not following up.
Maybe March 12, 13 or 14%?

Aside from the lunch, PG&E would like to arrange a briefing for Energy Division to
discuss the challenge of overgeneration, when must-run generation is greater than
load plus exports. This is becoming an increasing issue for us as non-dispatchable
renewable resources represent an increasing share of our supply portfolio. We are in
the process of developing a strategy to deal with this issue and we would like to
discuss it with you.

| anticipate the meeting will last approximately one hour and was thinking the right
people to invite would be you, Ed and Molly. We will coordinate with Doris to schedule
the meeting, but please let me know if you think we should tell Doris to invite any other
staff. It's most closely related to the LTPP and RPS cases. I’'m shooting for early
April.

Thanks,

Erik

SB GT&S 0443484


mailto:cynthia.walker@cpuc.ca.gov

